
Name * Liza Rossie

Email Address * liza.rossie@gmail.com

Contact Number * 033299333

Enquiry type * Public transport

Type your enquiry here * The 535 route to Rapaki would be utilised so
MUCH more of it was extended another 5 minutes
drive to Governors Bay instead of sitting at Rapaki
for 15-20 minutes. Governors bay has She Cafe,
The Governors Bay hotel/pub and the Governors
Bay School, plus all the walking tracks. Pensioners
who no longer drive would also be able to get to
shops, library, and doctors etc. just about every
part of Christchurch benefits from a bus service
so why not Governors Bay, we pay the same CCC
rates don't we?

Referring URL https:/www.ecan.govt.nz/form-submitted

From:
To:

Liza Rossie
Mailroom Mailbox

Subject:
Date:

Re: Your enquiry to metroinfo - Public transport
Thursday, 15 March 2018 6:30:17 PM

Yes, I would like it included in the LTP submissions!
Liza Rossie
4 Zephyr Tce
RD1 Lyttelton 
8971

On 15/03/2018, at 2:38 PM, Mailroom Mailbox <mailroom@ecan.govt.nz> wrote:

mailto:liza.rossie@gmail.com
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